
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

(HOLIDAY ON ACCOUNT OF RAKSHABANDHAN & WORLD TRIBAL DAY ) 

 

Dear Parents,        Date : 08/08/2025 

This is to inform you that the school will remain closed tomorrow 

i.e  Saturday, 09th August 2025 on account of the festival of 

Raksha Bandhan & World Tribal Day. 

Regular classes will resume on Monday, 11th August 2025 as per 

the normal schedule. 

We wish all our students and their families a joyful celebration. 

 

PRINCIPAL 

 


